
 
 

 

 

HCSO REQUESTING PUBLIC’S ASSISTANCE 
 

The Holmes County Sheriff’s Office is requesting assistance in identifying this female.  The Holmes County 
Sheriff’s Office is investigating a series of residential burglaries over the past 2 weeks.  This morning the 
Holmes County Sheriff’s Office responded to an attempted burglary.  A resident returned home to find 2 white 
males in her back yard.  Upon being discovered the subjects fled down the road to a white van being driven by 
a female.  The van fled the area.  Investigators were able to locate vehicle and female matching the description 
on surveillance footage of a nearby store during that time frame.  If you have any information regarding this 
incident or the identity of these persons please contact the Holmes County Sheriff’s Office at 850-547-4421 or 
Holmes County Crimestoppers at 866-689-8477. 

 

 

 


